300.  J Liljeqvist
From: Jini 
Subject: Copyright reform proposals 
To whom it may concern:
I am concerned about the proposed changes to copyright law. Our company generates and publishes education resources and material and the revenue derived from these products is our primary source of income. Although we are yet to earn a profit with our work, we are able to keep going with this revenue, but certainly cannot afford to lose any of it. It is difficult enough to maintain our rights under the present copyright laws with the global marketplace demolishing previous boundaries and technology enabling such easy and cheap means of transferring and copying information. 
I am definitely opposed to degrading those laws further.
I believe it is morally ethical for the generator of original material to receive payment for their work, and it should not be legally permissible for this work to be appropriated without permission or payment. Nor should it be dependent on  potential customers  ideas of ‘fair payment’. 
I would like to add my voice to this debate, and if I need to do anything else other than submit this email, please could you let me know.
Best regards,
Jini Liljeqvist

